
 

Personal, Social and Emotional 

We will continue to build on the use of 

language for the children to express their 

emotions and communicate effectively with 

each other in the room. We will use ‘busy 

learning time’ to focus on group activities 

which involve negotiation and turn taking. 

 

Understanding the World 

We will be revisiting what the children have previously learned 

about life cycles continuing to plant and care for different types of 

plants. We will also be building on this knowledge by focusing on the 

life cycle of a caterpillar and developing their understanding of the 

key features of the life cycle.  

 

 

Literacy 

We will continue to have focused 

Phonics groups three times a week to 

build on the children’s Phase 1 phonics 

skills. All children will be taking part 

in a weekly activity which involves 

either recognising and/or writing 

their names. 

 

Communication and Language 

We will focus on building the children’s 

vocabulary relating to our core story. We will 

continue to revisit our learning of rhyming 

through our daily story time sessions and 

promote conversations based on the stories we 

have shared together.  

 

Maths 

We will be revisiting our previous learning of patterns 

by creating patterns using different fruits, taking 

inspiration from our core story. 

We will continue to implement Maths circle times 

three times a week to continue our focus on counting 

and recognising numbers. 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 

We will be using imaginative role play to consolidate their knowledge of the butterfly life cycle by 

acting it out. We will also be implementing a new role play area which is a shop for the children to 

act our narratives and build on their imaginative play together.  

 

Physical Development 

The children will have the opportunity to 

take part in daily gross/fine motor 

activities such as ‘squiggle while you wiggle’ 

and ‘dough disco.’ 

We will continue to build on gross motor 

skills through our PE sessions where we 

will be revisiting and building on ball skills.  

 


